
New Mobile Federal 
Courthouse and John 
Campbell Courthouse 

Renovation

Town Hall Bulletin

 Issue  No. 15

Contacts:
General Contractor Yates Construction George Yates Phone: 228‐348‐0608 gyates@wgyates.com
Construction Manager APSI CM Jack Solari Phone: 214-683-7987 jack.solari@apsicm.com

ON THE OUTSIDE: The installation of the stonework on the outside of the building continued in March 
and saw the beginning of the installation of the limestone panels on the north side of the building. 

CAMPBELL R&A UPDATE: The Government’s team completed its review of the Concept design 
submission in March and produced a set of comments. The design team in turn responded to those 
comments and this is the basis for the integrated design review meetings held in Mobile the last week of 
March. 

ACTIVITY TOP TO BOTTOM
March 2017

Temporary roofing installation

AT this stage of the project there are a myriad of 

different activities occurring on the building. 
Starting from the top the Yates construction team 
began installing a temporary roofing material on 
the roof levels of the building. This roofing is not 
the final surface, but rather is being installed to 
achieve a “dried-in” state for the building early. 
Being dried in will open up more areas of the 
building for drywall installation without concerns 
of the drywall getting wet. The final roofing 
material will be applied on top of this temporary 
roof. Also in March, Yates took delivery and began 
installation activities on the elevators. The building 
will have a total of 6 elevators: three public, 
passenger elevators, a service elevator, and two 
secure elevators. Traveling down through the 
building is the continued installation of 
mechanical, electrical, plumbing, and life safety 
rough in of ductwork, piping, and conduits. Down 
on level 1 of the building the main lobby is taking 
shape with the installation of aerated block walls. 

Main lobby level 1


